
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
Madison Dance Academy Studio Newsletter 

October 2012 
 

 
Studio 
Calendar: 

Oct. 1-4
th

 

Crazy Hair Week! 

 

Oct. 8
th

-11
th

 

Bring a Friend to  

Dance Week! 

 

Sunday Oct. 14
th 

MDA Booster Club 

Bake Sale 

(During Nutcracker 

Rehearsal) 

 

Oct. 15
th 

Monthly payments due 

 

October 24th  

Wed. classes wear their 

Halloween Costumes to 

dance night 

 

 Oct, 24
th

, 29
th

, 30
th & 

Nov. 1st 

Halloween Week 

(Wear your costume to 

dance class) 

 

October 31
st

 

Halloween! No Dance 

Classes. 

 

 

 

 

Happy Fall! 

The new dance season is off to a great start!   We are very happy to have all of our 

students back in the studio dancing.   

We have many fun activities planned for the month of October.  We hope you take the 

time to read this newsletter so your dancer does not miss any of the fun. 

We always want have our families to be well informed of what is going on at MDA.  If you 

have any question please do not hesitate to ask your dance teacher or other MDA staff 

members. 

 

MDA Staff 

Congratulations to all the cast members for the 2012 Nutcracker!  We look forward to 

the next several weeks of rehearsals. 

The Nutcracker performance dates have not been confirmed.  Performance dates and 

ticket sale dates will be posted on the website when they come available. 

 

 

 

Don’t miss out on Bring a Friend to Dance Week! Please bring your friends to class to 

show them why you love MDA. Whether your friend is currently in dance, was a former 

dancer, or has never danced before, please welcome them to take a FREE class with 

you! Bring a Friend Week will take place the week of October 8
th
-11

th
. 
  
We look forward 

to seeing some new faces! 

 

 

The week of Oct. 29
th
 – Nov. 1

st
 is Halloween Week at the MDA!  Dancers are can wear 

their Halloween costume this week.  There will not be dance classes held on the 

evening of Halloween, Wed. Oct. 31st.  The children that dance on Wed. Oct 31
st
 are 

welcome to wear their costume the week before, Wed. Oct. 24
th
.  The dancers are also 

welcome to bring a trick or treat to pass out to the other dancers in their class. 

Nutcracker Updates 

Bring a Friend to Dance Week….October 8th-11th 

Halloween Week Oct. 29th-Nov. 1st 

 

https://www.facebook.com/photo.php?fbid=281972841834378&set=a.223116957719967.61694.223104504387879&type=1


 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  October Class Fun Day Theme: October 1
st-4th 

Crazy Hair Week! 

 
Studio Communication: Studio information and updates are sent out regularly via 
email.  If your family or another family that you know of is not getting these updates  
please contact our accounts manager. 
 
Monthly tuition payments:  Monthly tuition payments are due by the 15

th
 of each 

month.  The final payment is due April 15
th
. All payments must be made by this date 

in order to get your dancer’s recital costume. 
 
Refunds: All tuition and costume payments paid to Madison Dance Academy are 
non-refundable.  You may make class changes before a session begins or within 
the first 2 weeks of class.  In the event that a student becomes sick or injured the 
student cannot complete a session, Madison Dance Academy will credit the dancer‘s 
family account for unused tuition and the credit can be applied to future dance 
sessions (a medical excuse would be needed). Costumes that have been ordered 
cannot be refunded. If Madison Dance Academy cancels a class due to low 
enrollment or other conflict tuition can be transferred to another class. 
 
Food and Drink: Please be reminded that there is to be no food or drink in the 
 lobby of the studio.  If your dancer needs a beverage or snack in 
 between classes, it should only be consumed in the Dancers’ Den. 
 
No Pets Allowed:  There are no pets allowed in our studio for the health  
 and safety of all of our dancers and their families. 
  
Please visit our website:  
www.madisondanceacademy.info 
Our website is a great way to stay up to date or to find answers to your questions.  
We are continuously updating the site with information including updated calendars,  
class schedules, newsletters, studio policies, procedures, referral program info. and  
Dance Team information.  

   

 
 

Madison Dance Academy Apparel: Thank you to all who ordered MDA apparel 

during the month of September. Orders should be available for pick up at the studio 

the week of Oct. 15
th
.   

The MDA apparel website will be open again beginning Nov. 1-17
th
 with new items 

being added.  Delivery will be in time for Christmas. Profits from the sales will be 

used for team building and dance team events 

Bake sales: During Nutcracker practice on Sunday, Oct 14
th 

the MDA Booster Club 

will be having bake sale at the studio to benefit their team fund.  We hope that you 

will support our team by stopping in to purchase some of our delicious baked goods.

  

Vendor/Craft Fair: MDA Booster Club will be holding a vendor/craft fair on Sat. Nov. 

17
th
.  If you or someone you know has a home-based business or craft item that 

you/they may want to sell at the fair please contact Kate Boyce 

kmboyce1@charter.net for more information and/or a registration packet. 

Studio Information: 

Director: Tonya Faust 

Address: 686 Progress Way Sun Prairie, WI 53590 

Ph # 608-444-2880 

email:madisondanceacademy.accounts@yahoo.com 

(All account questions) 

madisondanceacademy@yahoo.com 

  

  

 

Facebook: 

If you want to 
get up to date 
studio news 

and 
information 
“Like” us on 
Facebook! 

 
 

 

 

October  
BIRTHDAYS! 

Please note: 

If your dancer has a 

birthday this month and it 

is not listed above we 

do not have their correct 

birthdate on file.  Please 

email our Accounts  

Manager to make this 

correction. 

 

 

STUDIO UPDATES 

Dance Team News 

http://www.madisondanceacademy.infoo/
mailto:kmboyce1@charter.net

